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PARKING 
Effective September 5, we will begin towing vehicles who are either a) parked in a spot without tags or b) 
parked in an area that is not a parking spot. Council has tried to be relaxed about enforcing parking bylaws, but 
it has reached the point where cars are parking in illegal spots and hindering the ability of neighbors to park, or 
for emergency vehicles to access our streets. As it has been years since we have towed anyone, we are 
providing a one-month warning for people to adjust to the situation. 
 
 
POOL & CABANA 
With the summer season in place the cabana and pool are being actively used.  Please review the bylaws to 
ensure everyone can enjoy the pool.  Please note from our bylaws the following is not permitted: 

• cause unreasonable noise; 
• eat, drink, or smoke in the Pool or Sauna or the area surrounding the Pool or Sauna; 
• use or carry glass containers of any kind; 

 
 
POOL & CABANA RESURFACING 
The council is looking to resurface the pool deck after the end of this summer. If you are interested in serving 
on a small committee (no more than 4 members) to research quotes and possibilities, please contact Peter at 
surenorth@shaw.ca. Ideally, the research would be completed this fall so that we would be able to have the 
resurfacing done next spring in time for the 2018 pool season. 
 
 
RECYCLING 
The strata council is looking for volunteers to help with the recycling bins on each of the streets. When the 
recycling is picked up each week, the bins are not put back by the recycling crews, which obviously causes 
problems with parking and access. We are looking for volunteers to help put the bins back on each of the 
recycling days. Please contact Debbie Turnbull at deb.turn@live.com if you are able to help. 
 
 
SUMMER & NOISE 
Please be considerate of your neighbors and keep noise down after 10 pm.  For residential noise issues and 
complaints (parties, music, etc.) please contact the RCMP non-emergency line @ 604.294.7922. 
 
 
DUMPING ISSUES 
There has been excessive dumping of large items this season. Strata Council has noted that many large items 
being dumped are not accepted for large item pickup. It is your responsibility to take these items to the 
appropriate recycle or waste station. Please review what is permitted for large item pickup and also ensure the 
City of Burnaby is called for pickup (604.294.7972).  For more information on what is accepted please visit the 
large item pickup link below.  
 
https://www.burnaby.ca/City-Services/Garbage---Recycling/Large-Item---Appliance-Pick-Up.html 


